Welcome back to Oak class for most and a huge welcome to the new children and their parents.

We have stuck the new time table in the home diaries so you are able to keep on track with days

the children have particular lessons and help them understand there is a new routine.

Below is a brief insight to what your children will be learning this term:

e Maths: Properties of shape, size and length.
e English: People who help us.

e Science: Materials.

e RE: Judaism.

e Humanities: Black History.

e Art: Sculpture.

e Music: Beatles.

We are beyond excited to share the next academic year together and watch all of the children

blossom academically and socially!

A few reminders:

e Forest School is on Wednesday so feel free to bring in wellies or old trainers.
e PE is on Tuesday, they can come to school in their PE kits and trainers.

e Friday is always dress down / Superhero Friday.

e Home diaries need to be returned to school every day please.

e Please pack the reading diaries to return to school for Monday.



